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Next half term is busy with lots of exciting events – listed to the right. 

As well as lots of exciting events for the children who currently attend, 

we will be holding our open event. Details can be found below. 

 

 

 

 

Uniform  

 

For PE days, white t-shirts and 

shorts/joggers should be worn. 

Below is a list your child will need 

to wear their PE kit to school.  

 

On all other days, your child 

should wear their school uniform. 

Information about the school 

uniform can be found on the 

school website: 

http://www.daven.cheshire.sch.u

k/100/uniform   

As the weather is becoming much 

colder, summer dresses and 

shorts should not be worn after 

half term. 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception: Natalie 

Year 1: Freddie & Kiera 

Year 2: Oscar & Olivia  

Year 3: Harvey & Mike 

Year 4: Jaxon, Abbie, Billie & Declyn  

Year 5: Imogen & Ollie 

Year 6: Taylor & Kacee  

Attendance - 

Reception: 87.6% 

Year 1: 91.0% 

Year 2: 87.6% 

Year 3: 93.1% 

Year 4: 94.4% 

Year 5: 96.8% 

Year 6: 90.4% 

 

Harvest 

Thanks to everyone who donated 

for our harvest collection. In 

addition to collecting items, the 

children enjoyed taking part in 

our harvest festival. Each class 

contributed and it was great to 

see! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are fortunate to have so many 

apple trees on our school site. 

Recently, our pupils have been 

colleting the apples to donate to 

Old Saw Mill to help them make 

their apple juice. In the coming 

weeks, some of our pupils will 

visit to see how the apple juice is 

made. 

 

 

 

 

 

31st October - Pupil school photos. PLEASE 

DO NOT WEAR PE KITS ON THIS DAY 

31ST October 4:30 – 5:30 Halloween Disco 

8th & 9th  November - 3:40 - 6:00pm parents' 

evening (more information to follow – 

booking will be via Arbor)  

10th November at 2:45 – Y6 remembrance 

service (Y6 parents invited) 

17th November - Children in Need 'Be 

Spotacular'. If you wish to donate £1, you 

can wear something spotty, or do a spotty 

hair do. 

12th December at 2:30pm Reception class 

nativity  

 

 

http://www.daven.cheshire.sch.uk/100/uniform
http://www.daven.cheshire.sch.uk/100/uniform

